
 
 

 

 

 

 

Kenneth Steel (Stainless) 

With regret Members are advised of the death of long 
term Member of MHYC, Ken Steel (Stainless) last 
weekend, 29th August, 2015. 
 
Ken joined Middle Harbour Yacht Club in December 
1955 and this year would have been a member for 60 
years.  
 
Ken was a passionate sailor, sailing for many years in 
the Triton 24 Division. Later, he became very involved 
with race management being on the start boat most 
Saturdays.  Ken was a valued member of MHYC and 
his smile and kindness will be sorely missed. 
 

MHYC extends its sympathies to Ken’s Family and 
Friends.  
 
Ken’s funeral will be held on Monday 7th September 
2015, at 10.00am at South Chapel, Northern Suburbs 
Crematorium, Delhi Road, North Ryde, followed by 
morning tea at 11am in the Tea Room. 


